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BC Salmon Marketing Council - New Marketing Team 
and Direction

The BC Salmon Marketing Council is pleased to welcome marketing professionals 
Ms. Lisa Simonsen and Mr. Derek Perkins to the team.

Bringing a collaborative approach to today’s marketing demands, Ms. Simonsen 
joins us as Marketing Manager – Branding & Activation and Mr. Perkins as 
Marketing Manager, Strategy & Channel Integration.

Ms. Simonsen, Principal(Owner/Operator) at Simon Taylor Designs brings a wealth 
of design and branding experience. Lisa will develop positioning recommendations, 
guide market research analysis and define brand elements and tone to further 
enhance the branding of BC salmon. 

Mr. Perkins, Principal (Owner/Operator) of Mile Zero Marketing brings over 20 
years of advertising and marketing experience in a wide variety of categories 
including recent marketing positions in the seafood industry. Derek will take the 
lead on marketing and advertising strategy and will be developing an integrated 
plan for 2017/18.

Steven Richards, Managing Director noted that, “We welcome Derek and Lisa to 
the team.  Combined, their experience and expertise will facilitate and support the 
Council’s objective of improved branding and market positioning of Wild BC 
salmon.  Wild BC salmon is one of Canada’s and British Columbia’s most iconic 
symbols and the stories of fishermen and their families, healthy coastal 
communities, sustainable fishing practices and nutrition are stories will be heard as 
we move forward.”

Lisa noted that, “I am looking forward to working with the BC salmon team to build 
a brand that people are proud to be a part of.”

Derek added, “There is nothing more rewarding than marketing a brand that is so 
central to everything that is great about British Columbia. From the rivers and 
ocean to the dinner table; BC Salmon is everything I love about living in this 
province”.  

Derek can be reached at dperkins@bcsalmon.ca  and Lisa at 
lsimonsen@bcsalmon.ca 

For further information, contact Steven Richards at srichards@bcsalmon.ca




